
Hurricane Recovery Update 

 

As work continues on the property, I will be taking photos that will be shared in the 
Hurricane Update section. 

 

J Bolt has installed an updated project board, now located on the exterior patio wall of the 
clubhouse for everyone to view. 

 

Per homeowner requests at the recent board meeting, J Bolt has replaced the locks on all 
doors. These are not additional locks, but replacements. Only myself, a board member, 
and J Bolt will have keys. 

 

Please feel free to reach out with any additional concerns. 

 

 



Ellyse Vosselmann, LCAM 

Ameri-Tech Community Management, Inc. 

24701 US Highway 19 North, Suite 102 

Clearwater, FL 33763  

727-726-8000 Ext. 306 

Evosselmann@ameritechmail.com 
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